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DATE: July 3,2001 
TO: Blanca Bay& Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
FROM: Walter D’Haeseleer, Director, Division of Competitive Se 

Noreen Davis, Director, Division of Legal Services 
RE: Return of Confidential Material from Docket No. 9 

Docket No. 992037-TI has been closed and staff has completed its investigation and no longer needs 
the information contained in Document No. 03301-01 “AT&T (Rule) - proposed resolution.” This 
document may now be returned to AT&T. 

Also, Document No. 02086-01 “FPSC (RGOPritchett) Volume I1 of II of papers for AT&T (Audit 
Control No. 00-067-3-1) should be retained for five years in accordance with Retention Schedule 
Series Number 1.20 (l), Audit Records: Non Rate Base Regulated Telecommunications Co. 
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